
 

 

April 28, 2020 
Assemblymember David Chiu 
California State Capitol  
P.O. Box 942849 
Sacramento, CA 94293 
 
 
Re: Assembly Bill 2057 (Chiu) - Support  
 
Dear Assemblymember Chiu, 
 
SPUR supports Assembly Bill 2057, the Bay Area Seamless Transit Act, which is an important first step in 
creating an integrated, equitable, resilient, and efficient public transit system in the Bay Area. SPUR’s 
Seamless Transit report argued that the Bay Area is threatened by fragmentation in the public transit system 
and made the case for integrating our many public transit services so they function like one rational, easy-
to-use network. AB 2057 will initiate a process for reform that can support this goal.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Tolkoff 
Regional Planning Policy Director 
SPUR 
 


